VIl. CONCLUSION

For the foregoing reasons, the Commission should issue a NOPR to revisit, reconsider, and ideally revoke its previous
decisions against oversight of inland LNG facilities, in order to address the economic, environmental, and safety
problems caused by those previous decisions, thus closing the significant and unnecessary gap FERC created in its own

jurisdiction.
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